The City of Fort Lauderdale cordially invites you to attend the

VIRGINIA YOUNG PARK

RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY

Saturday | December 6 | 9:00 a.m.
1000 SE 9th Avenue
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316

Light refreshments following the ceremony.

To RSVP or for more information,
please call (954) 828-4751.
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If you would like this publication in an alternate format or need
RECREATI N reasonable accommodation to participate in this event, please call
& City of Fort Lauderdale (954) 828-PARK (7275) or email parksinfo@fortlauderdale.gov.

A




